
 

 

Saturday 5:30 pm Anticipation of Sunday 
 

Sunday  8:00 am, 10:30 am and 4:30 pm 
 

Monday - Friday 

7:15 am, Noon, 5:15 pm (suspended for summer) 

In the Chapel of Our Lady located in the lower level. 

Saint Louis University Campus Ministry:  

Sunday:    9:00 pm (when the University is in session) 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Monday-Friday: 10:45 am through Noon 

Saturday:  4:30 pm through 5:30 pm  

MISSION STATEMENT 
 
We, the members of St. Francis Xavier College Church, form a welcoming Jesuit parish community.  As fol-

lowers of Jesus Christ, we praise God, love our neighbors as ourselves, celebrate liturgy and the sacraments, 

engage in lifelong formation and proclaim God’s reign of justice, mercy and peace. 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 

 

August 26, 2018 

Twenty-first Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 

        St. Francis Xavier (College) Church 
 
 

                 The Jesuit Parish in the Heart of St. Louis 
 

                            3628 Lindell Blvd. 

                           St. Louis, MO 63108 
 

                            Phone:  314-977-7300 

                                       sfxstl.org 
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PASTORAL STAFF 
 

Pastor 
Daniel White, SJ 
314-977-7300 
frdan@sfxstl.org 
 

Associate Pastor 
Tom Cwik, SJ 
314-977-7301 
jason.brauninger@slu.edu 
 

Parish Administrator 
Katie Jansen Larson 
314-977-1954 
katie@sfxstl.org 
 

Parish Life 
Mary Beth Erickson 
314-977-7304 
marybeth@sfxstl.org 
 

Christian Initiation, Adult 
Formation, & Marriage Ministry 
Joe Milner 
314-977-7305 
joseph.milner@slu.edu 
 

Religious Education & Family Life 
Angie Doerr—Karen Weber 
314-977-7302  karen@sfxstl.org 
angeline.doerr@slu.edu    

 
 
Social Ministry 
Christine Dragonette 
314-977-7309  
christine.dragonette@slu.edu 
 
Wedding Ministry 
Sandy Hauck 
314-977-7303 
sandy.hauck@slu.edu 
 
Choir Director 
Ray Sherrock 
raymond.sherrock@slu.edu 
 
Director of Wedding Music 
& Accompanist 
Sue Martin 
314-977-7313 
susan.martin@slu.edu 
 
Outreach Services Coordinator 
Emily Edwards 
314-977-7311 
sfxjvolt@slu.edu 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Pastoral Council Chair 
Lisa D’Souza 
314-571-9973 
ljdsouza@yahoo.com 
 
Deacon 
Jim Griffard 
314-977-7318 
james.griffard@slu.edu 
 
Safe Environment Program Director 
Terry Edelmann 
314-712-4216 
marietherese.edelmann@slu.edu  
 
Liturgy & Music 
Sister Carolyn McWatters, RSM  
314-977-1797 
sfxlitin@slu.edu 
 
Coordinator of Religious Education 
Sam Herbig 
314-977-7318 
sam.herbig@slu.edu 

PARISH INFORMATION      FAX:  314-977-7315   E-MAIL ADDRESS:  church@slu.edu  
 

The Parish Center is closed if St. Louis City Schools are closed due to bad weather.  Activities and 
events are also cancelled. 
 

Hours:  Monday - Friday 8:30 am to 4:30 pm, Saturday we are closed & Sunday: 8:30 am to 1:00 pm. 
 

Bulletin Notices: must be submitted to marybeth@sfxstl.org by noon on Thursday, ten days before the bulletin date. 
Holidays require additional time.  
 

Infant Baptisms: Visit the Baptism page on the SFX website,  www.sfxstl.org/baptism-1, for information on infant 
baptisms and required preparation class. Baptisms are celebrated on the first and third Sunday of the month, at 12 pm. 
Contact Fr. Jason Brauninger, SJ at 314-977-7301with questions. 
  

Christian Initiation of Adults: contact Joe Milner at 314-977-7305 or joseph.milner@slu.edu 
 

Marriages: contact Sandy Hauck at 314-977-7303 for scheduling and preparation information.  
 

Funerals: contact Fr. Dan White, SJ or Sister Carolyn McWaters, RSM.  To notify the parish of a funeral for a family 
member not at the College Church, please contact Mary Beth Erickson at 314-977-7304 or church@slu.edu.   
 

Disability Access: Our church has an elevator and hearing assistance system.  Please see an usher for assistance. 
 

Parish Registration: Available online at collegechurch.slu.edu or at the Parish Center front desk.  For questions, 
contact Mary Beth Erickson at 314-977-7304. 
 

Religious Education: Available for kindergarten through eighth grade.  Classes meet September - May on Sunday 
mornings. Ages 3-6 use the Catechesis of the Good Shepherd.  Contact Angie Doerr at 314-977-7302 or 
angeline.doerr@slu.edu 
 

Liturgy of the Word for Children: Celebrated weekly for children in kindergarten - seventh grade at 10:30 am Sunday 
Mass.  Childcare is available for children ages six months through pre-kindergarten during the 10:30 am Mass in the 
Parish Center Nursery. Contact Angie Doerr at 314-977-7302 or angeline.doerr@slu.edu. 
 

Tours of the Church: Contact Mary Beth Erickson at 314-977-7304 or email church@slu.edu 

mailto:edelmannm@slu.edu
tel:314-977-1797
mailto:sfxlitin@slu.edu
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CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE:  sfxstl.org 

Check the website for online bulletins (current and archived), homi-

lies, upcoming presiders, a link to daily readings, our calendar & infor-

mation about upcoming events! 

 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 
 

The aftermath of the Grand Jury report on six 

dioceses in Pennsylvania continues to reverberate. 

The Church in the United States has been rocked 

by the latest revelations.  Church leadership has 

stressed the structures, safeguards and systems that have been put 

in place since the early 21st century. 

 

These changes are real and should be commended. My experience 

as a Jesuit and a priest in the Archdiocese of St. Louis is that these 

policies are taken very seriously. The same holds true for every 

person at College Church who works with children. We are 

blessed to have Terry Edelmann who is in charge of making sure 
we are in compliance as a parish. 

 

These steps are significant. There is nothing more important to us 

than to be exhaustive in the safety of our children. As our Reli-

gious Education year begins soon we remain committed to an en-

vironment where are youngest Catholics can continue to thrive 

and grow in their faith. 

 

Nancy Partridge & Glider 
Laura Finucane 
Margaret Barker 
Mikaela Chatman 
Jennifer Saunders 
Joan McLean 
Bob Powers 
Leslie Matula 
Diane Williams 
Patrick Pasierb 
Kandice Draper 
Lula Chatman 
Don Berg 
Greg Fiudo 
David Byrnes 
Paul Byrnes 
Pam Orbin  
Art Taylor 
Mary Bruemmer 
Lisa Zimmerer 
Pat March 
Liz DeRum 
Wayne and Tuck Loui 
Mary Beth Erickson 
Maryann Cochran 
Joe Lynne 
Tom Reilly 
Monica Gunn 
Campbell Hodge 
Pat Darcy 
Linda Riek 
Paul Hanson 
Mary Geary Dunn 
Alice Edler 
Dan Trueman 
Katherine Mansfield 
Jeanne Hermann 
Cooper Treacy 
Bruce Meadows 
Melissa Belk 
James H. Stebbings 
Sue Geile 
Mark Roddy 
Dave Schnelt 
Bill Anderson 
Dennis Saunders 
Ramona Lynch 
Steve Clark 
Christine Burke 
Sue Bassett 
Elaine Walker 
Call Mary Beth at 314-977-
7304 to add or remove names. 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 

 

Passports to Parish Life!  “Meet Me In St. Louis” 
St. Francis Xavier (College) Church Ministry Fair on September 9th  

 

The Parish Life Commission is sponsoring a Ministry Fair in the  

Xavier Ballroom following our 8:00 am and 10:30 am Masses on  

Sunday, September 9th.   
 

If you work with a ministry that would like to be included, please 

contact Erin Tkach by email at to learn about the opportunities to 

get involved in the ministries of the College Church.   
 

Refreshments will be served.  Get your 

passport validated along  the path and you 

could possibly win some wonderful local 

merchandise like a Ted Drewes gift certifi-
cate, Cardinal items and honey from a pa-

rishioners local hive. 
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Welcome to the College Church! 

INTRODUCTORY RITES 

Gathering Song: I Come With Joy Gather 919 

LITURGY OF THE WORD 

Glory to God: Glendalough Mass        Gather 261 

Responsorial Psalm 34: Taste and See Gather 1153 

Preparation of  Gifts  (10:30): By Your Hand You Feed Your People Briehl/Haugen 

            LITURGY OF THE EUCHARIST 

  The Nicene Creed may be found on the inside cover of  the hymnal 

Gospel Acclamation: Glendalough Mass  Gather 262      
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Eucharistic Prayer Acclamations: Glendalough Mass                                  Gather 263, 264 , 267 

COMMUNION RITE 

Communion Song: Draw Near             Gather 935 

Breaking of  the Bread: Lamb of  God          Gather 269 

Recessional Song: Song of  St Patrick 

 All rights reserved. Used with permission.  Reprinted under OneLicense.net # A-704947.    

Meditation Song  (10:30):  God Be In My Head        Grayson Warren Brown 

 Gather 793   

 

College Church 101             
 

College Church 101 is a set of three presentations to help people get to know the College  

Church.   The second session today will focus on the Jesuit and Ignatian aspects of College  

Church.  During the third session, parish activities, ministries, and opportunities for involvement  

will be described and a brief tour of the facilities will be offered. 
 

If you are new to the College Church community or if you have been with us and want to review your 

knowledge of College Church, plan to attend College Church 101.  The second sessions is today, August 

26th, and will be between the Sunday morning masses in the ballroom. The final session will be next Sunday, 

September 2.  Refreshments will be available about 9:00 a.m. and presentations will begin at 9:15 a.m.   

Please call  314-977-7300 or e-mail Joe Milner, Joseph.Milner@slu.edu if you plan to attend.  We look for-

ward to seeing you! 



Twentiy-first Sunday of Ordinary Time August 26, 2018 6 

 

 

Hospitality and College Church Wedding  

Ministry 
 

Hospitality is Biblical.  It is not elective. As a parish, we are strong on hospitality! It is one 

of the reasons why my family and I chose to call College Church our faith home.  My 

experience is not unique. It is shared by thousands of students, parishioners and visitors 

who step inside.  Hospitality is at the heart of wedding ministry at College Church. 
 

Every couple that I meet brings their own unique story and unique challenges.  One cou-

ple I accompanied lived in Montana. The groom was in the Air Force. They were sched-

uled to be married in the winter of 2017.  One spring afternoon I got a call from the 

bride in tears. They had just found out that he would be deployed to Afghanistan in Au-

gust.  All of her plans came to a screeching halt. We spent an hour discussing the logis-

tics of how she could move their wedding date, but most importantly we talked about 

her fear of the unknown, her fear for his safety, her fear of loneliness and her fear of how this would change them. An-

other one of our couples last summer found out that the bride’s father had stage 4 cancer.  They needed to move 

their wedding up so that her father would be able to walk his daughter down the aisle. I spent a lot of time on the 

phone speaking with the mother of the bride. I checked in with them weekly as we worked to change their de-

tails.  When you are on the front lines in this ministry, it is a gift to be able to offer support, comfort, advice and an 

ear.  
 

Over the past few years, we have looked critically at how we provide hospitality to our guests.  First, we knew we 

needed a new bride’s room. The brides had been assembling in an oversized coat closet next to the ballroom.  So we 

renovated a room right off of the choir loft that contains stain glass windows from when the church was first 

built.  The golden glow on a sunny day provides an amazing backdrop for pictures. Secondly, we increased our wedding 

ministry team by creating a role for a sacristan.  We recognized that by only having a wedding coordinator overseeing 

the rehearsals and weddings, we were overlooking the opportunity to be hospitable to people new to College 

Church.  Finally, we streamlined the way that couples could book the Church. We digitized the process. We created a 

new website for College Church weddings and developed a system that allowed them to book online. 
 

Getting married in the Catholic Church is serious business.  Having one person on staff to focus solely on this busy 

ministry has allowed us to walk with couples from the moment they first make contact with us through their wedding 

day. I have heard many times how grateful they are for me returning their phone calls in a timely fashion, for explaining 

thoroughly what their marriage preparation would entail, and being present for them when they need support. 
 

While wedding ministry is a major revenue source for our church, it is also a valuable and necessary ministry.  We are 

accompanying people through a pivotal time in their faith lives. It is easy to fall into the mindset that all the important 

ministries at College Church happen on Sundays.  I encourage you to remember in your prayers the valuable ministry 

that we do at weddings on Saturdays. 

By Sandy Hauck, Director of Wedding Ministry 

Wedding Ministry At-a-Glance 
 

Weddings in 2017-2018  97 

Net Revenue    $109,950 
 

Wedding Staff 

Director of Wedding Ministry: Sandy Hauck 
 

Director of Wedding Music: Sue Martin 
 

Wedding Coordinators: Alex Fajardo, Carol Joselyn, 

Jenna Neal 
 

Sacristans: Mary Boyer, Mary Kay Horan, Angie 

Nicholson, Cliff Pittman, Sharon Stockman, Sr. Carolyn Sur, 

Amy Vilimek  
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Religious Education  

  

WELCOME KAREN!! 
 

Hello! My name is Karen Weber; I am taking Angie Doerr’s position as the Director of Religious Educa-

tion here at the College Church. I have some big shoes to fill! 
 

I grew up in Columbus, Ohio, (Go Buckeyes!!) and have been married to my husband, Ed for 33 years. 
We have four children, ages 32-21 and have lived in St. Louis for 30 years. We are blessed to have a 

son, Fr. Ryan Weber, in our family. He is the Associate pastor at Assumption parish in South County. 

We are members of Immaculate Conception parish in Arnold, MO. 
 

My professional career has included teaching religion at the high school level; campus ministry at Rosati-

Kain High School, and coordinating the religious education in several parishes over the past 30 years.  

I am looking forward to meeting you and helping you and our catechists to bring your children closer to 

Jesus. 

 

It’s not too Late! Religious Education Program is still accepting Registrations. 
 

The Religious Education program for children in grades Kindergarten through eighth grade begins on 

Sunday, Sept. 9th. Classes meet most Sundays from 9:15-10:20 am. Sacramental preparation for First 
Reconciliation and First Communion are part of the 2nd grade program; preparation for the Sacrament 

of Confirmation is done in 8th grade. 
 

For more information, or to register your child(ren), contact Karen Weber at re@sfxstl.org. 

 

LIGHTWORKS  -  AN EXPERIENCE OF IGNATIAN PRAYER 
 

lIGHTwORKS is a “light form of work,” a series of limbering up exercises for the spirit.  

Physical exercises build muscle, increase stamina, and develop flexibility.  So  lIGHTwORKS 

does for the spirit.  These exercises of prayer and reflection, build our relationship with God and 

help us become more aware of God’s presence in our lives. It consists of weekly group sessions.  

Participants are given scripture passages or reflections from the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius 

to pray over each week.  These invite us into conversation with God about our lives.  Then dur-

ing the weekly session, there is sharing about these passages and a presentation.  There are 16 weekly ses-

sions with 8 before Thanksgiving and 8 in the new year.  LightWorks will be offered at St Louis U High on 

Oakland this fall on Monday evenings from 6:30 until 8:30 pm, beginning on October 1. Flyers will be availa-

ble soon at the doorways of the church.  For more information, please contact Joseph Milner at 314-977-

7305 or joseph.milner@slu.edu 

 

Bulletin Advertisers Needed   

Please consider supporting our bulletin by purchasing an ad on the back page.  J.S. Paluch Company provides 

the bulletin to our parish every week free of charge.  If you can help this effort, please call Mary Ottenberg 

at 314-757-7598, or email ottenbergm@jspaluch.com.  

mailto:ottenbergm@jspaluch.com
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SOCIAL MINISTRY 

 

Outreach Program Updates 

 
Our Outreach Program provides twice-weekly assistance with obtaining 

Missouri State ID cards and birth certificates from any state.  

 

Here is a snapshot of what we accomplished from July 2017-June 2018: 

 

Saw 3,421 guests in our twice-weekly walk-in hours 

44% of guests reported that they had been recently released from prison or jail 

46% of guests reported that they were currently experiencing homelessness (all guests have low incomes) 

Assisted with 2,249 Missouri State ID cards, 1,536 of which were paid for by SFX and 713 of which were 

paid for through the state for eligible individuals who need their ID for voting in Missouri 

Assisted with 2,560 birth certificates from any state, 870 of which were for children under 16 

Provided 2,593 toiletry care kits and 2,699 bag lunches to guests 

Guests most commonly reported needing their IDs and/or birth certificates for the following reasons (in 

order): Employment, Housing, Applying for Benefits, Voting, Medical/Health Needs, School, and Cashing 

Checks 

Spent a total of $52,100 on the cost of IDs and birth certificates for program guests. We saved $7,843 on 

the cost of State IDs through facilitating voting-eligible guests accessing state funding for their ID. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support of our ministry! It is thanks to all of our volunteers, donors, and sup-

porters that we are able to provide this important service to the community. Please contact Emily Edwards 

at outreach@sfxstl.org or 314-977-7311 if you’d like to learn more, come shadow our program in action.  

 

Just Faith 2018 Forming at College Church 
 

 

 

 

Information sessions for JUST FAITH 2018 will be held in Room 14 of the parish center on the following 

Sundays, with the exception of Sept 9th, when we will have a table in the Ballroom as part of the ministry 

fair after both Masses. These Sessions are 20 minutes long and will provide you specific information about 

this year’s Just Faith Program including calendar, readings, and tuition. The dates for information sessions 

are: 

TODAY, August 26 (9:15 and 11:40)  

   September 9 (at the ministry fair after both Masses) 

   September 16 (9:15 and 11:40) 

  

Just Faith 2018 will commence Tues., September 18, 2018. Information sessions are held between Masses 

and after the 10:30 Mass on the dates listed above. Information is also available at justfaith.org. If you are in-

terested in learning more about Just Faith at College Church, please attend one of these sessions, talk to the 

numerous Just Faith Alumni in our Parish, or contact Mark Kumming at kummingm@yahoo.com or 636-698

-5162 or Christine Dragonette at Christine@sfxstl.org or at 314-977-7309. 
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MINDFUL DISCERNMENT:  Emotional Intelligence for Leaders  Most EQ training  

focuses only on external behaviors and skills, but this is only the tip of the iceberg. Transformational leaders 

need a way to access the wisdom of "deep emotional intelligence," the iceberg under conscious awareness. 

This workshop will show you how to develop a daily contemplative practice (such as mindfulness, meditation, 
or silent prayer) in a way that unlocks the leadership potential frozen in your non-conscious awareness. 
  

PRESENTED BY:  Dr. Thomas J. Bushlack, Ph.D. (Theology), Associate professor of Theology and 

Christian Ethics &  Hsin-hsin Huang, Ph.D. (Counseling & Counselor Education), Associate Professor of 

Pastoral Theology  
 

DATE: Saturday, September 29, 2018  from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm.  The workshop will be presented on 

Aquinas' campus, streamed online, and will be recorded.  To register: visit ai.edu/Outreach/Spirituality-Faith/
EQ.  COST: $55 (after September 15: $65)    

 

Interested in Learning 

about the Catholic Faith? 
 

If you would like to 

learn more about the 

Catholic Church, its 

beliefs and practices, 

you are invited to 

come to our inquiry sessions.  

These offer an opportunity to ask 

questions about Catholic beliefs 

and practices.  They are informal 

and focus on the issues which the 

participants deem important.    
 

If you are interested in learning 

more, please contact Joseph 

Milner, 314-977-7305 or 

milnerjv@slu.edu. 

 

Save the Date 

for our Seventh Annual 
Xavier Days Celebration 

 

Friday, October 5th 
In the Xavier Ballroom 
 From 6;00 to 8:00 pm 

 

More information  
will be coming 
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Daughters of Charity | Online Fall Retreat | September 16-20, 2018 
 

Meet with us on Skype or by phone to reflect and ask questions about discerning religious 

life. Walk through tools and materials with a retreat director and pray with us. We’re here 
to meet you where you are, on your time. Open to single Catholic women ages 18-40.  For 

more information, contact Sister Virginia Ann Brooks, D.C. at sistervirginiaann.brooks 

 

Bicentennial Lecture Series Continues September 24th 

With Ignatian Insights for ‘Reimagining Health Care’ 
 

The Saint Louis University Bicentennial Lecture Series, “The Jesuit Influence in Ameri-

can Spirituality, Education and Society,” continues with the Monday, September 24 

presentation, “Reimagining Health Care: Ignatian Insights for Achieving the Greater 

Good.” Michael Rozier, SJ, assistant professor of health management and policy at SLU 

will speak. The presentation will be held 7-8:30 p.m. at St. Francis Xavier College 

Church, Grand and Lindell boulevards.  A light reception follows. Free parking is in the 

Laclede Garage, at Laclede Avenue and Grand Boulevard. 
 

Rosier has a long history of working with communities of need, including the homeless, incarcerated, and 

refugees, both in the U.S. and in Latin America. A SLU alumnus, Rozier earned his doctorate in health man-

agement and policy at the University of Michigan. He also earned a graduate degree in international health 

systems from Johns Hopkins University. From 2008-11, Rozier taught global health and public health ethics 

at SLU and was the founding director of undergraduate education at SLU’s School of Public Health. 
 

The series closes on November 5 when Michael Garanzini, SJ, Secretary of Higher Education, Society of Je-

sus in Rome, speaks on Jesuit Education: Do We Need a New Paradigm? 
 

The series is sponsored by the Saint Louis University Bicentennial Committee and the Office of Mission and 

Identity. For more information, contact jesuitmission@slu.edu. 

 

Season of Creation             
  

From September 1 to October 4 Christians around the globe will come together to pray and care for crea-

tion during what has been named the “Season of Creation”.   September 1 was proclaimed as a World Day 

of Prayer for Creation for the Orthodox in 1989.  It was embraced by the major Christian European 

Churches in 2001 and by Pope Francis for the Roman Catholic Church in 2015, when he extended the 

World Day of Prayer to the "Season of Creation". 
  

As Catholics we are accustomed to celebrating the various liturgical seasons throughout the Church year. 

The newly-proclaimed “Season of Creation”, (although not an official liturgical season), offers us the chance 

to focus our attention on God the creator and to reflect on our human responsibility as creatures of Earth 

to serve and protect all of life. The timeframe precedes October 4, the feast of St. Francis of Assisi, patron of 

ecology. This is a time for us to pray in gratitude to God for the gift of creation, to learn about integral ecol-

ogy, and to take concrete actions to care for Earth.  
  

The Ignatian Solidarity Network has created an Ecological Examen as a tool for prayer, reflection and action 

on behalf of our beloved Earth.  On September 2 the parish Circle of Creation Committee will provide cop-

ies of this Examen at the church doors.  We invite you to take this home and pray it to help us discern how 

we might become more committed to care for creation and those who are poor. 

mailto:jesuitmission@slu.edu
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YOU ARE THE VOICE OF THE PEOPLE 
 

Sometimes the Washington DC office numbers of our 

members of Congress are busy.  Here are their local of-

fice phone numbers:  
 

Sen. Roy Blunt: 314-725-4484 
 

Sen. Claire McCaskill: 314-367-1364 
 

Rep. Lacy Clay (MO 1st District): 314-367-1970 
 

Rep. Ann Wagner (MO 2nd District):  

636-779-5449 

Presiders 

August 25 & 26, 2018, 2018 

Saturday  

5:30 pm  Fr. White, S.J. 

Sunday   

 8:00 am        Fr. White, S.J.  

10:30 am        Fr. Mercier, SJ 

4:30 pm        Fr. White, S.J. 

 

Bulletin Articles  Please email bulletin articles to  

bulletin@sfxstl.org. 

 

Help for those Struggling with an  

Addiction to Pornography    
 

For a Catholic man's approach to conquering 

an addiction to pornography, go to catholic-

menconquerporn.com They offer an online 

course in dealing with this problem.  
 

You can't get help with such an addiction if you 

don't do something about it.  

Saint Francis Xavier College 
Church  

Grand Night Gala 
at The Coronado  

Friday, November 9, 2018 

Auction items needed!  

Stays at Summer or Vacation homes 

Cardinals tickets or other sporting event 

tickets or paraphernalia 

Tickets to a concert, play or other per-

formance 

Restaurant or retail gift cards ($50 or 

more is ideal)  

Group outings or experiences such as 

wine tastings  

Bottles of wine valued at $25 or more 

Family friendly items or experiences   

 

September 1 & 2, 2018 

Saturday  

5:30 pm          Fr. White, S.J. 

Sunday  

 8:00 am        Fr. Daly, S.J. 

10:30 am        Fr. Tueth, S.J.  

4:30 pm        Fr. Hunthausen, S.J.  

 

Come Join Us!  
 

8th Grade Visits at St. Louis  

University High (SLUH).  

Online pre-registration is required.  

Learn more at www.sluh.org or  

register today at apply.sluh.org.  
 

We can’t wait to meet you! 

https://www.sluh.org/admissions/inside-sluh-visit
http://apply.sluh.org/
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